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To the Regina City Council,

I am contacting you today to ask you to consider supporting Canada’s critically important oil
and gas sector.

It is important to have an informed conversation and the truth is that Canada’s energy
producers are among the most environmentally responsible in the world. Our oil and gas is
produced with a very high level of environmental innovation, and it’s something we should all
be proud of.

Moreover, in this time of great economic uncertainty, our governments need to be taking
action to support local jobs and business opportunities — now more than ever.

In addition to being our countries largest export and creating hundreds of thousands of jobs,
Canada’s oil and gas industry has generated a half-trillion in revenues for governments since
2000.

As global demand for oil and gas remains in the future, we owe it to the world to meet that
demand with responsibly produced Canadian energy, instead of allowing international
competitors to simply replace us.

I am wholeheartedly opposed to this action, and I request that you consider standing up for the
families who work in Canadian energy — we all play for team Canada.

Thank you.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or
attachments you were not expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI
ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.
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